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Writing Aids can be used as an independent writing handbook, or as an economical, custom-designed supplement to
the Tapestry of Grace curriculum.

Students will definitely grow in their writing abilities, but there will still be much room for improvement. We
are experiencing great success with this method. Each section has teaching instruction. ToG does this
beautifully. Hollis Crossman used to be a child. There are certainly exceptions, especially from the youngest
levels and highest levels. Now he is a husband and father, teaches adult Sunday school in his Presbyterian
congregation, and likes weird stuff. You will use this book for all four years of ToG. I mentioned in the cons
section that ToG is a very expensive program. As I mentioned before, when I was stalking the Tapestry of
Grace website prior to using it, I felt so overwhelmed by how it was laid out. Furthermore, you will be giving
your students the Talking Points, which are page descriptions of what to do. ToG is a time commitment for the
teacher. But if you aren't using the main program, we'd encourage you to look for another writing curriculum.
Tapestry of Grace is a great choice for families with older students, who want to give their kids a thorough
classical education, but would love guidance and personal growth in the process. I also have daily discussions
with my children about their readings for the day. Writing Aids has assignments for a great variety of genres
of writing divided up for each grade level of 1stth grades. He might be a mythical creature, but he's definitely
not a centaur. Love this! Let me give you an example: In Year 2, Week 13 the students are learning about the
Age of Exploration. An organizational post is forthcoming! No matter their level, all children are likely to be
working on a similar genre of writing at the same time. Because they are also studying the art, the history of
the church, the government documents, and the philosophers of the time period, they can also see how all the
ideas are connected and how they shaped each other. The Writing Aids book serves as a teacher's guide, while
the CD has student pages and grading rubrics that you can print from your home computer. Instead, I use a
rubric for our weekly discussions in order to evaluated how well my children have learned the material. Did
you find this review helpful? Writing Aids is written to parents. The writers Marcia Somerville, Dana
Caywood, Beth Kelley tend toward verbosity, making reading through the parent pages something of a chore
at times. We are now in our second year using this program, and it has been such a blessing to my family! The
program uses whichever historic era kids are studying at the time for content, but you can use whatever you
want. Grading strategies provide rubrics and forms for parents to know how to evalutate student work. The
Writing Aids book has a unique binding that makes it very easy to work with. They recently began offering
the option to purchase just the age level that you need, which is significantly cheaper.. This will be especially
helpful for those not using TOG who need to determine when they might use different lessons. He was able to
carry on deep discussions about topics in history, literature, philosophy, and government with such
thoughtfulness and a depth of understanding that I wanted for my children and myself. It was only after
borrowing the guides from a friend for a year that I finally got a chance to see that it is worth every penny.
Writing Aids is not a tool for teaching grammar or spelling.


